
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
No 16: 9 August 2021   
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
Tēnā koutou te hunga pānui o tō tātou hāpori.  
Ngā mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa 
 
Wow, what a start to the week – we get lulled into a false sense 
of weather security and then boom – today happens. 
Thank you everyone who came down on Friday and had a 
moment with their children at the school Olympics. It was a 
great morning and the children had a load of fun. Thanks to Mr 
Daly for organising this for us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I just love the look on the 
faces and the helping of 
each other that is 
happening in these 
photos. 
 
 
Last week I talked about 
the hubs moving. 
Unfortunatley the builders had an unexpected hitch and we were 
unable to do it. We are hoping for this week (Tuesday and 
Wednesday) 
 
The year 6 children have been having some great sessions 
recently at Napier Intermediate. This term they get a range of 
technology sessions to give them an insight into the 
intermediate tech programme as well as the annual Big Day Out 
which happened last week. This has come about through our 
connections as a ‘Community of Learning’ with Napier 
Intermediate and means that the transition next year for these 
students will be so much easier as they will have an idea of 
what to expect and where things are at their new school. 
 

 
Last week they were led by three leaders, who are past pupils: 
Claudia, Mabel and Naomi. It was a great day of indoor games 
(due to the rain), Pasifika and kapa haka displays and sampling 
technology classes. 
 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 
 
Important Dates / School Events 
11 August Coastal Cluster Soccer 
27 August School Cross Country 
22 / 23 Sept School Production Nights 
01 Oct  End of TermThree    

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               Lego Building in Poipoi Hub 

 
This week is Maths Week. Can you solve these maths 
problems? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Koina ngā kōrero mo tēnei wā 
Kia pai ō koutou wiki 
Nāku nā  

Glenn 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Needed for the Production please. Flowers with stems so 
we can bunch them together to make little bouquets  

 
 

A big thank you to the whanau who came to help with the cutting 
morning on Friday. We really appreciate your support. We are 
starting to give out costumes to be sewn so if you would like to 
help sew some costumes for us please email me and let me 
know. Next week we will begin working on props so please let 
me know if you would like to help with designing these. Colleen 
is having another cutting morning on Thursday 12th August 9am 
in the Piki hub kitchen. Please come along if you would like to 
help cut fabric.  
Emma Robertson 
emma@portahuriri.school.nz 

mailto:emma@portahuriri.school.nz


 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Patricks School 
Intermediate Open Morning  

Open morning for year 6 students who are considering 
enrolling at St Patrick’s School for Year 7 is on Thursday 
19th August from 9.00am – 12.30pm. Please drop your 
son/daughter off at the office at 9am and collect at 12.30. 
Lunch is provided but bring morning tea. 
 
 


